

GRANTFORK GAZETTE



Grantfork Elementary 206 North Mulberry St, Highland, IL 62249 Phone: 618-675-2200 Fax: 675-2204

April 1, 2022



HOME OF THE PANTHERS

Upcoming Events

April

- 1 half day teacher in-service 11:50 dismissal
- 5 13 IAR testing
- 7 fundraiser pick-up at Alhambra Fireman Hall
- 13 Earth Day Permission slip & fee DUE
- 14 18 No School Spring Break
- 21 PTO meeting
- 22 4th Q Midterms come home
- 22 Earth Day field trip to Carlyle Lake
- 25 27 = IAR Science tests for 5^{th} grade only





Wow - it's hard to believe it's April already!! Please remind your student to keep working hard. There's still a lot of learning left to do this year!!

Coming home today is a permission slip for our Earth Day field trip to Carlyle Lake. The cost of this trip is \$6.00. If you need to send in a check, please make it payable to Grantfork Elementary. Slips and the fee are DUE by April 13th!!

Next week, we will be taking the Illinois Assessment of Readiness (IAR). These are computer-based tests & taken as a class. Please do not take your child out of school during this time. These tests are hard to make up!

Mark your calendars for April 7th - that is the day you will need to pick up your fundraiser items at Alhambra Fireman Hall between the hours of 3:00 – 5:30. Please make arrangements to pick up your items as they are perishable & we have no place to store them.

Have a great weekend!



Check out the calendar above for important events!

Quote of the week:

"A little consideration, a little thought for others, makes all the difference!""

Winnie the Pooh

VIP Word for April: SELF-CONTROL - being in charge of yourself.

Young Authors Classroom Winners 2022



Our Young Authors classroom winners received their t-shirts last week! Congratulations to the following students for their writing achievements: Peyton G, Ava W, Nora M & Gabby C!



If you have some time tomorrow – stop by the Highland High School commons – the Bulldog Bands are sponsoring their first craft fair! Maybe you'll find some amazing things for Easter baskets or spring decorations for your house!! Support a great group of district kiddos!!

March VIP's

Congratulations to 25 of our students who received zero strikes for the month of March! They were rewarded with a certificate & a cookie!!



Front row: Madelyn W, Morgan I, Piper D, Caylee D, Ava W, McKenzie R, Garrett C

Middle row: Ivy K, Peyton G, Layla L, Neeley K, Emma M, Penny D

Back row: Nathan S, Nolan L, Evonna K, Aynslie E

Not pictured: Danika C



Left to right: Abigail L, Teagan B, Isabel H, Carly S.

Not pictured: Hayley C, Caitlin R Angi M